

March 14, 2020

Regarding COVID-19

Dear Families,

At this time, North Park Cooperative Preschool will be closed March 16th-20th, we will take another look on the 20th to decide about the following week. We are currently following the lead of CPS, with a short term DCFS approval to close the school.

We continue to recommend that you reach out to your family pediatrician regarding any sickness. We ask that all families remain informed and use their best judgment. COVID-19 continues to be a low risk to young children, but they can be carriers and we do have many adults in our building as well.

We encourage you to read the [Centers for Disease Control and Prevention](#)'s guidance to learn "[what you need to know](#)"

Regarding tuition, March tuition is already paid. We are currently looking at options to possibly make up the weeks or adjust tuition, this will be a collective board decision.

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time. If you are in need of support please reach out, as a cooperative community we work to support our NPCCP families. Please extend any questions via email and I will do my best to answer them.

Thank you,
Jennie Lazik NPCCP Preschool Director
Kristine DeRousse, NPCCP Board Chair